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23
rd

  May, 2016  

 
To : FAVA Member Associations; 

(Australian Veterinary Association, Afghanistan Veterinary Association, 

Bangladesh Veterinary Association, Federation of Veterinary Association 

Pakistan, Hong Kong Veterinary Association., Indian Veterinary Association, 

Indonesian Veterinary Medical Association, Japan Veterinary Medical 

Association, Korean Veterinary Medical Association, Mongolian Veterinary 

Association, Myanmar Veterinary Medical Association, Nepal Veterinary 

Association, New Zealand Veterinary Association, Philippines Veterinary 

Medical Association, Singapore Veterinary Association, Sri Lanka Veterinary 

Association, Thai Veterinary Medical Association under Royal Patronage, 

Veterinary Association Malaysia, Vietnam Veterinary Association) and 

Associated member, Asian Society of Conservation Medicine(ACCM) 

 

Re: The 38
th

 FAVA Council meeting 2016 
 

It is  a great  pleasure for FAVA  to invite the  FAVA council representatives on 

attending the 38
th
   FAVA Council meeting 2016   hosted by Vietnam 

Veterinary  Association, VVA, which will be held  on  the 5
th

 -6
th

  September, 

2016, in  Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. 

 

We sincerely hope that you will accept our invitation and be able to 

participate actively in the forthcoming FAVA council meeting (see the 

attached agenda) and 19
th

 FAVA Congress 2016. Further information 

and accommodation,  kindly contact; Dr. Tan Dai Vo, Representative of 

VVA, email: votandai2002@yahoo.com   and  FAVA secretariat, email: 

achariya.sa@chula.ac.th 
 
Thanks in advance and see you soon in Vietnam this September. 

 

Sincerely yours. 

 

 
 

Dr. Achariya Sailasuta 

Secretary General, FAVA  

Email: achariya.sa@chula.ac.th 
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